
 

 
  
MEETING DETAILS:             Date:     November 13, 2017  
     
         Starting Time:  1:00 pm  
       
         Ending Time:   2:00 pm 
       
         Place:  AA-140  
 
Workgroup Chair:  Suzanne Sebring 
 
Recorder: Christie Sifferman   
 
 
 
Attendees:  Gary Wilson, Jim Fent, Mark DiMaggio, Marian Spaid-Ross, Jose Briceno, Susan Miller, 

Izabel Solis, Chelsea Kott, Lisa Romain, Martin Leyva, Xuan Santos, Olga Diaz 

 

 

Suzanne Sebring welcomed and thanked everyone for attending.  She discussed the Workgroup 

merging with the Behavioral Health and Campus Wellness Committee.  Would possible break into 

smaller groups for student services and instructional services related tasks. 

Informed the Workgroup of a special meeting with guest presenter, Christine Brown-Taylor, Reentry 

Services Manager with the San Diego Sheriff's Department.  Meeting will be held November 15, 2017 

from 10:30am-12:00pm in the Governing Board Room. 

For the Summer Transitions Program, looking to offer SOC 170 and COUN 110 Monday-Thursday, 

and have field trips on Fridays.  Ideas for field trips include Homeboy Industries and Museum of 

Tolerance.  It was suggested that there be ongoing support groups held weekly for this population.  

Also recommended was to offer computer skills and invite guest speakers to speak to the class and 

overlap with content from the syllabus. 

The Workgroup all agreed to change the name from Restorative Justice Workgroup to Transitions 

Workgroup. 

 
 

Restorative Justice Workgroup 

Meeting Summary 


